
 

CITY OF GERMANTOWN COUNCIL 

 

 

 

                                                                                           MONDAY, OCTOBER 7,      24 

 

The City of Germantown Council met in work session on September 3, 2024 at 7:54 p.m. in the 

City Building Council Chambers. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: 

 

The following members were present at the Call to Order: Mr. Jeffrey Jones, Mrs. Bonnie 

Koogle, Mr. Michael Kuhn, Mr. Rick Reed, Mr. Robert Rettich IV and Mr. Brian Wafzig. 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: 

 

Mayor Terry Johnson was absent. 

 

ALSO PRESENT: 

 

Also present were Judy Gilleland, City Manager; Pat Shively, Finance Director; Scott Davies, 

Law Director; Mike Roseberry, Property Maintenance; Will Parsons, Community Relations 

Manager; Tiffani Tobias, Administrative Assistant and several visitors.   

 

BUSINESS:  

 

Income Tax Administration Discussion  

 

Staff and Council discussed the current tax administrator, other options and what changes will be 

considered in the future.  This will be discussed at a later meeting. 

 

Downtown Property Maintenance Update  

 

Mike Roseberry shared a Power Point Presentation showing many improvements to the 

Downtown area and throughout the city.  The City’s appearance has greatly improved, and we 

hope to continue to see improvements.  

 

Miscellaneous Budget Discussion  

 

Staff and Council discussed the various changes in the proposed 2025 Budget. 

 

E. Wetz Lane Limited Access ODOT “request” to dedicate abandoned portion to city 

 

Staff and Council discussed the request to accept East Wetz Lane.  Additional information will 

be provided and discussed later. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business to come before the Council, Mr. Kuhn 

moved to adjourn the meeting.  

 

The work session adjourned at 9:19 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

 

___________________________________  __________________________________ 

Kelli R. Sanders-Novak    Terry Johnson 

Clerk of Council     Mayor 
 

 


